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 TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 16/09/’12 

MASSES FOR THE COMING WEEK 
    
MULLAGHMULLAGHMULLAGHMULLAGH    
Sun.16th@11am. Special Intention 
 

Sat.22nd@12noon. Mary Giles     Months Mind 
 

Sun.23rd@11am. Special Intention 
 

QUILTY 
Sat.15th@7pm. Special Intention 
 

Sat.22nd@7pm. Pat Crowe, New York    1st Anniversary 
 

COORE 
Sun.16th@9.30am. Special Intention 
 

Sun.23rd@9.30am. Special Intention 
 

 
 
 
 

TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 
TIME 23/09/2012 

READERS 
MULLAGH 
Sun.23rd@11am. Pat Casey 
QUILTY 
Sat. 22nd@7pm. Anthony Murphy 
COORE   
Sun. 23rd@9.30am.   Michael King 

 
 
 
 

 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
MULLAGH 
Sun.23rd@11am.    Maureen O’Grady & Antoinette Donnellan 
QUILTY 
Sat. 22nd@7pm. Beatrice O’Riordan & Carmel Galvin 
COORE 
Sun. 23rd@9.30am.   Mary Tuttle & Breda Sexton 

 
 

 
 
 

ALTAR SERVERS 
MULLAGH 
Sun.23rd@11am.      Group B 
QUILTY 
Sat. 22nd@7pm. Group B 
COORE 
Sun. 23rd@9.30am   Group A 
 
 
 

SYMPATHY: We offer our sympathy, support and prayers to the 
family, relatives and friends of Peter Griffin, Clounlaheen, Mullagh 
buried last weekend : Martin Walsh, Crevagh, Mullagh buried during 
the week.  May they rest in peace. 
ANNIVERSARY MASSES: The next date for September are 
Sunday 30th in Mullagh & Coore Church and Saturday 29th in 
Quilty Church.  The dates for October are Sunday 14 & Sunday 28 
in Mullagh & Coore Church and Saturday 13th & Saturday 27th in 
Quilty Church. The other weekend Masses for the rest of the month 
are held for individual Months Mind & 1st Anniversary Mass. We 
ask that all Masses are booked through the Parish Office 065 
7087161 .  The Office is open from 9.30am to 1.30pm Monday to 
Friday.  Thank You.  
PRIESTS BENEVOLENT FUND: The second envelope in your 
box this weekend is to support Bishop O’Reilly in his efforts to care 
for an increasing number of sick and retired Priests.  Some of the 
Priests in their younger days, worked here in our Parish and gave 
their best.  Now in their twilight years, they need care and some 
need nursing support.  Your generosity to this appeal will help 
Bishop O’Reilly in his obligations to care for these elderly Priests.  
This collection will be taken up at all masses next weekend 15 & 
16 September. We ask that no other collection to take place.    
THANK YOU: We acknowledge with thanks the gift of a “Sick call 
set” donated in memory of Peter P Shanahan on the 25th 
Anniversary of his death.  This was donated by Patrick Kearney & 
his family in America. 
KIB COMMUNITY SPORTSFIELD COMMITTEE: Wish to 
inform our community that we are now in receipt of full planning 
permission to put in place a Children’s Playground in the 
Sportsfield, Mullagh.  A information evening will be held at the A information evening will be held at the A information evening will be held at the A information evening will be held at the 
Meeting Room in Mullagh Field on Monday 17 September from Meeting Room in Mullagh Field on Monday 17 September from Meeting Room in Mullagh Field on Monday 17 September from Meeting Room in Mullagh Field on Monday 17 September from 
8pm to 9pm. 8pm to 9pm. 8pm to 9pm. 8pm to 9pm.  All are welcome. 
SCROPUL N.S.: The Scropul N.S. book is on sale in the shops in 
Quilty, Miltown Malbay,  Sexton’s shop, Mullagh , The Parish Office 
or contact Ann Lynch on 065 7087630 or 087 9742791. 
KIB DEFIBRILLATOR: Due to lack of funds KIB Defibrillator 
group would be very grateful if somebody out there would kindly 
sponsor the cost of new batteries in our 3 units which need 
replacing every 5 years.  If you would like to make a donation 
towards that cost please contact Rita 086 3838500 or Pat 086 
8421137. 
CONGRATULATIONS: To KIB Junior A Ladies Team who won 
the County Championship last Tuesday evening against Burren 
Gaels on a scoreline of 3-7 to 1-7.  They are now through to the 
Munster quarter final and will play this Saturday 15th at 3pm in 
Clarecastle.  Best of Luck to all  involved! 
K.I.B. LOTTO / WWW.LOCALLOTTO.IE:  Lucky numbers Lucky numbers Lucky numbers Lucky numbers 
for 10 September 2012 were  05, 13, 19, 29. JACKPOT for 10 September 2012 were  05, 13, 19, 29. JACKPOT for 10 September 2012 were  05, 13, 19, 29. JACKPOT for 10 September 2012 were  05, 13, 19, 29. JACKPOT €12,200.  €12,200.  €12,200.  €12,200.  
€100 Winner: Allisha, Emma, Orla, Evan Talty, Caherush €100 Winner: Allisha, Emma, Orla, Evan Talty, Caherush €100 Winner: Allisha, Emma, Orla, Evan Talty, Caherush €100 Winner: Allisha, Emma, Orla, Evan Talty, Caherush  €20 €20 €20 €20 
winners: winners: winners: winners: Lucy & Emily c/o Stephen O’Grady.  Thomas Galvin (Jnr), 
Quilty.  Mary Talty, Caherush.  H. Molohan, Tromore.  John Downes, 
Seafield. NEXT WEEK’S JACKPOT NEXT WEEK’S JACKPOT NEXT WEEK’S JACKPOT NEXT WEEK’S JACKPOT €12,400. €12,400. €12,400. €12,400. Next draw will take 
place on Monday 17/09/12Monday 17/09/12Monday 17/09/12Monday 17/09/12.  Venue:Venue:Venue:Venue:  “McCarthy’s”. “McCarthy’s”. “McCarthy’s”. “McCarthy’s”. Please    Support 
KIB Sports Lotto on www.locallotto.ie         

 

AWARE: 1890 303 302 

CONSOLE: 1800 201 890 

CRISIS INTERVENTION TEAM: 087 799 9857 

GROW: 061 318813 / 1890 474474 

CLARE SUICIDE BREAVEMENT SUPPORT: 086 

0565373 

PIETA HOUSE: 061 484 444 

SHANNONDOC: 1850 212 999 

 

“Do This In Memory” First Holy Communion” 

A meeting of the parents of children preparing for the  

Sacraments of First Reconciliation & Holy Communion will 

take place in Mullagh Hall on Thursday 20th September at  

8 p.m. On the night we extend a warm welcome to Sr. Essie 

Hayes, Nenagh who is a member of the Diocesan Catecthical 

Team for Primary schools. We encourage all families  

concerned to be represented. 

PARISH COLLECTION SEPTEMBER 8/9 €1,286 

KIB BINGO: KIB Bingo is on in The Quilty Tavern every Monday 
night at 8.30pm. There is an average payout of €1,300 each night. 
All new players are welcome.    
KIB YOUTH CLUB: KIB Youth Club will recommence for its 
second season on Friday 21 September at 8pm for teenagers aged 
13 - 16 in Mullagh Hall.  Last season proved to be very successful 
with outings and activities taking place.  As membership numbers 
are limited, registration will be accepted on a first come first served 
basis.  However, priority will be given to past members.  
Registration will take place on opening night and potential 
members must be accompanied by a parent.  One parent is also 
required to attend at least one youth club night in the season to 
help with supervision. 
RELIGION & THE PUBLIC GOOD, 50 YEARS AFTER 
THE SECOND VATICAN COUNCIL: On October 10 & 11, 
Mary Immaculate College is celebrating the 50th Anniversary of the 
beginning of the Second Vatican Council by hosting a conference 
about religion and the good of society.  We are pleased that the 
opening address on October 10 evening will be given by Cardinal 
Cormac Murphy O’Connor.  Contact Ms Eileen Daly 061 204962 for 
more information. 
PROLIFE: If you would like to voice your concern regarding recent 
developments on any topics in relation to ProLife and the upcoming 
expert group report, please read the literature left on tables in the 
church porches and send the pre-printed postcards to your TDs. For 
further information, contact June Twomey, 086 1908318.  
Volunteers urgently required for a variety of prolife work. Please 
contact June Twomey at 086 1908318.  ProLife National Seminar: 
Alexander Hotel, Dublin, Sat 22nd Sept,11:30am to 2pm. Tel: 01 
6629275 http://www. prolifecampaign.ie/   
VOCATION AWARENESS DAY: : : : Sisters of Perpetual Adoration, 
Bride Street, Wexford on Saturday 6 October 2012 from 11 a.m. to 
6 p.m. Invitation for ladies who may be interested in Religious life 
(Aged 25 - 45 years) Come and meet the Sisters and learn more of 
their life of prayer. Kindly phone or email in advance: Tel:  053-
9124134 (between 8.30am - 12 noon and 2.30 - 
4.30pm) Email: adoration44@eircom.net 
VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED: Clare Suicide Bereavement 
Support require more Volunteers to help in their work of 
supporting  people bereaved by suicide. An Open 
Introductory  Evening will be held at our premises in Innovation 
House, Roslevan Shopping Centre, Tulla Rd., Ennis on Wednesday 
September 19 at 8 p.m. This will be followed by  a comprehensive 
training course. Please feel welcome to come along and find out 
more.  Tel. No. 086 0565373 / 087 
3698315.  www.claresuicidebereavement.com    
CLARE HAVEN SERVICES INSIGHTS PROGRAMME: A 
free and confidential programme for women who are or have been 
in a domestic abusive relationship commencing in Ennis at the end 
of September.  For further information please contact Clare Haven 
on 065 6842646 by Friday 21 of September.    
ACCORD: To mark the    50th Anniversary of the founding of 
ACCORD, Bishop Kieran O’Reilly will celebrate Mass for Marriage & 
Family at the Cathedral Ennis on Saturday 22 September at 
6.30pm.  All are welcome.    
KILLALOE DIOCESAN AUTUMN PILGRIMAGE:  The 
Autumn Pilgrimage from the Diocese leaves Shannon Airport on 
Tuesday 2 October returning Sunday 7 October.  €650 pps includes 
flight, hotel and all meals.  Booking forms  for the last few seats are 
available from Fr. Tom Ryan Shannon 061 364133 or Joe Walsh 
Tours  on 01-2410810    
ANAM CARA: Is a national voluntary organisation that provides 
bereavement support to parents after the death of their son or 
daughter. All on-line and face to face services are offered free of 
charge for a long as parents may need them. To raise funds to 
deliver these services, Anam Cara is organising a national bag pack 
on Saturday 3 November 2012. Would you consider helping us out? 
We are looking for volunteers in your area for a couple of hours on 
Saturday 3 November. Contact Clodagh on 01 4045378 or email 
c.curley@anamcara.ie  
CUAN SAMH CRÉCHE ADULT EDUCATION CENTRE: Are 
now taking bookings for the coming term. We provide full & part-

time care for children aged 3mths-6 yrs in age specific rooms.  
Children receive breakfast, lunch, tea & snacks, menus are 
prepared in our own kitchen each day using locally sourced 
organic food where possible.  We also cater for people who are 
eligible for funding under the schemes: CCS, ECCE & CETS.  
Opening hours 8.30am - 5pm.  You will find us at the back of the 
Adult Education Centre, Cooraclare Road, Kilrush.  Contact 065 
9052973 for more information. 
SET DANCING CLASSES: commencing in Miltown hall on 
Friday Sept 21st for 15 week course, beginners 6-7, advanced 7-
8, adults 8-9. All capabilities catered for, children €3 adults €5. 
Contact Eugene 0871538055    
ADULT SET DANCING CLASSES: Commencing in Mullagh 
Hall on Wednesday 19 September.  Beginners from 8.30pm to 
9.30pm.  Advanced 9.30pm to 11pm.  Hoping many men & 
women will come along.  Contact Mary Clancy 7087157 for further 
details. 
SET DANCING CLASSES: Resume at the Crosses of Annagh 
on Thursday 27 September.  Beginners at 8.30pm, advanced 
9.30pm.  Contact Mary Clancy 7087157 for more details. 
TRADITIONAL IRISH MUSIC LESSONS, ÁRAS OAC, 
FLAG ROAD, MILTOWN MALBAY: Tin-whistle, Flute and 
Button Accordion classes for children and adults of all abilities. 
Preparation for SCT (Comhaltas Ceoltóirí Éireann) Examinations as 
well as Fleadhanna and Feiseanna. Adults: Play for leisure-Songs 
and session tunes. Beginners Tin-whistle 3.50 every Wednesday, 
for all children aged 4 and up. Improvers and Advanced lessons 
also available. Coming Soon: Céili Band and Grúpa Cheoil Classes 
for players of all instruments. Contact Lourda on 087-0687794 
for further information.    
THE WEST CLARE FAMILY RESOURCE CENTRE: Will 
be holding Open Days to promote their new weekly 50’s+ Activity 
and Development Groups in the following areas Cooraclare on 
Tuesday 25 of Sept, Kilkee on Thursday 27 of Sept and 
Carrigaholt on Friday 28 of Sept.  All open days will be starting at 
10am. Please phone Eliza on 065 905 2173 for more 
information. 
AN EVENING OF WEIGHTLOSS AND PILATES AT THE 
ARMADA HOTEL SPANISH POINT: 7:15pm-8:00pm - Legs 
Bums and Tums. 8:00pm-9:00pm - Beginners Pilates. 6 Week 
Courses both starting on Tuesday 18 September 2012. Contact 
Jason on 0872476262 for bookings 
WIN 2 ALL IRELAND FOOTBALL TICKETS: To Be In the 
Draw for 2 All Ireland Football Tickets, just answer the following 
question! What county are the 2011 GAA All Ireland Senior 
Football Champions? Call 1517 415 179 (*€2.03 per call) or text 
FOOTBALL followed by your answer, name and address to 57802 
(*€2.00 per text)*€2.03 per call from an eircom landline. Calls 
from mobile and other networks vary. €2.00 per text. Network 
charges vary. Lines close midnight 19/09/12. Helpline 
Phonovation Ltd. 0818 217 100A minimum of €1.15 from each 
entry will go toward the development of underage football in 
Kilmurry Ibrickane. 
POSITIVE AGEING WEEK: Come along to the Positive Ageing 
Week Tea Dance hosted by the West Clare Family Resource 
Centre at Cooraclare Community Hall on Friday 28  
September.  Dance the afternoon away to the tunes of Marie 
Griffin.  €5 entry fee.  Please phone Eliza on 065 905 2173 for 
information on available transport €5 return. 
DOMESTIC APPLIANCE REPAIR SERVICE: Repairs to 
dishwashers, washing machines, tumble dryers, fridges, cookers & 
ovens.  No call out Fee!! Reasonable rates, contact 087 1845380. 

DEFIBRILLATOR PHONE NUMBERS:  

QUILTY 086 6067010    

MULLAGH 086 6067020 & COORE 086 6067030  

NOTICE: 
10k Charity Walk in Aid of the Burren Sub Aqua Club 

on Sept 23rd from the Football field in Quilty has been 
cancelled until further notice.  


